加藤総領事とシェルトン・ミシシッピ州テュペロ市長との懇談報告(11月6日) Meeting between Consul-General Kato and Mayor Shelton of Tupelo, MS (November 6, 2014)

11月3日、加藤総領事はミシシッピ州テュペロ市のジェイソン・シェルトン市長と懇談し、日本とテュペロ市との文化・経済など様々な分野における関係強化について意見交換しました。

テュペロ市及びその近郊には、トヨタ自動車など日系企業が進出しています。シェルトン市長は、本年9月に東京において開催された第37回日本・米国南東部会日米合同会議にご出席するなど、日本との関係強化に熱心に取り組んでおられます。



Consul-General Motohiko Kato met with Mayor Jason Shelton of Tupelo, Mississippi, on November 6. They exchanged views about ways to strengthen relationships between Japan and Tupelo in cultural, business, and other areas of exchanges.

There are some Japanese companies, including Toyota, operating in and around Tupelo. Hon. Shelton attended the 37th Annual Joint Meeting of the Japan-US Southeast Association & the Southeast U.S./ Japan Association (SEUS), held in Tokyo last September. He has been working hard to further enhance partnership between Japan and Tupelo.